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Timeline Extended for Commonwealth of Virginia Learning Center (COVLC) 
Upgrade  
  
  
As a result of recent developments with the upgrade project, DHRM is in the process 
of reviewing the COVLC upgrade project timeline with the vendor to establish a 
revised timeline. We expect the timeline to change from previously published 
information. The updated information will be provided to agency COVLC 
administrators as soon as it is available.  In the meantime, employees will continue 
to have access to training in the COVLC.   
  
Please contact the COVLC Helpdesk with any questions at 
covlchelpdesk@dhrm.virginia.gov.  
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